
9.37 

30198 
RECEIVED AND PLACED ON FILE – BOARD OF 

TRUSTEES COMMUNITY COLLEGE DISTRICT NO. 508 
APRIL 15, 2010 

 
BOARD OF TRUSTEES OF COMMUNITY COLLEGE DISTRICT NO. 508 

County of Cook and State of Illinois 
 
 

HPV Awareness and Prevention Event  
KENNEDY-KING COLLEGE 

 
 
 

  THE CHANCELOR  
 
REPORTS that the KKC Nursing Department and the Community Engagement Centering  
  on Solutions (CECOS) held “Our Daughters, Our Duty: The Facts about HPV 
  and Cancer” event Saturday, March 20, 2010 at Kennedy-King College. 
 

that over 300 attendees obtained information about cervical cancer and its threat 
to the women of our community. (CECOS is a program of the University of 
Chicago Comprehensive Cancer Center) Dr. Rick Kittles, Associate Director for 
Diversity and Community Outreach, and Dr. Kenneth Alexander, noted HPV 
researcher and Associate Professor of Pediatrics at the University of Chicago 
made presentations that heightened awareness and defined the role of the 
human papillomavirus (HPV) in cancer and how we can protect our families and 
friends              
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